VB HOLDINGS LIMITED

(A public listed company on the SPX)

Market Announcement

Delay in Release of 2019 Annual Report

The Board of VBH wishes to advise the market in regards to the delay in the release of
the 2019 Annual Report. The crisis of Covid- 19 led to the government and health officials
putting in place measures of movement restrictions and lockdown of the Lautoka and
Suva areas.

This had affected VBH and Auditors in attending to the completion and thus resulted in
the delay in finalization of the 2019 Annual Report.

However, majority of the work has been done and the team is currently working on the
final stages to deliver the annual report soon as.

At this stage the management anticipates the report to be released by the end of May
2020.

Further to the above,the SPX has granted an extension of two months to all listed entities
to lodge the respective annual report copies by 30" June 2020.

For and behalf of the Board of Directors

Nitish (Bob) Niranjan
CEO
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